
1

From:
Sent: 30 July 2024 20:25
To: Licensing
Subject: 058623/grant of premises license for Freshwell Camping

Dear North Devon Licensing 

I'm writing to offer my support without reservation for the application of the premises license for 
Freshwell camping. Reference 058623/grant of premises license for Freshwell Camping. 

I have known the team at Freshwell for 5 or 6 years, as both a customer and business relationship, 
including support of collaborations with the vineyard. They run an exceptionally good operation, including 
a very diligent and proactive approach in their management of both the environment and impact for 
surrounding neighbours. I have attended many of their events, which have all gone smoothly, and have 
all been run very responsibly. 

Their mindset to help support and collaborate with local businesses, musicians, producers and charities 
whilst at the same time encouraging sustainability is fantastic to see and creates a lovely vibe which the 
whole community and tourists learn and benefit from.  

I look forward to more events from the team with the same ethos. 

Thanks and best wishes 

Matthew Fleetham 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 


